
QEII Connections

Thursday 24th April, 9.30-11am
“Financial Support for SEND Children”

Join us in School for our first
QEII Connections event of 2025

We are hosting a presentation from 
Reaching Families, offering professional 

advice regarding financial support
for SEND Children. 

Please join us for coffee, cake and a chat!

If you would like to attend please email 
office@qe2school.co.uk

with the names of those joining us and your 
child/young person’s name.

http://office@qe2school.co.uk
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